
               September 8, 2015  

Dr. Ze-Mao Gong, Science Editor 

World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

Dear Dr. Gong, 

 

Re: Title: Update on tNOX: a tumor-associated NADH oxidase with a regulatory role in 

gastric cancer cell growth 

Manuscript type: Review 

ID: 02537457 

 

Thank you for your favorable consideration of our submission. Attached, please find the 

revised manuscript, which we hope you will find satisfactorily addresses the reviewer’s 

concerns. The response to specific reviewer comments is attached as well.  

 

Response to reviewer’s comment (00053644) 

 

The content of the review has value for publication and is concise, clear, comprehensive, 

and convincing. 

 

Reply: Thank you! 

 

Response to editor’s comments 

 
1. Please provide language certificate letter by professional English language 

editing companies (Classification of manuscript language quality evaluation 

is B). 

Reply: This review article had been edited by professional editing service (Dr. 

Scott Butler, English Manager Science Editing, http://www.sciencemanager.com) in April, 

2015. The email communications and invoice are attached in this resubmission. 

 

2. There is a typo in First author’s last name, we have revised as the corrected one 

“Cheng”. 

 

3. Title should not appear abbreviation, please correct it, also should not be more 

than 12 words and including no less than 2 key words. 

Reply: We have revised our title as “Update on a tumor-associated NADH oxidase in 

gastric cancer cells”. 

 



4. Running title has been provided as “tNOX in gastric cancer cells”. 

 

5. Information regarding financial support and Conflict-of-interest statement has 

been included in the manuscript. 

 

6. Abstract should not appear abbreviation, please correct it. 

Reply: The abstract has been revised accordingly. 

 

7. Audio core tip: We have provided a audio file to attract readers to read the 

manuscript. 

 

8. We have revised the number “1,000,000” to “one million”. 

 

9. The reference list has been revised accordingly. 

 

10. We have defined Abbreviations and acronyms the first time appeared in the text. 

 

11. Please add PubMed citation numbers and DOI citation to the reference list and list all 

authors. 

Reply: We have included the PubMed citation numbers and DOI citation to teh reference 

list. 

 

12. Please provide the decomposable figure of Figures. 

Reply: Both figure1 and 2 are revised accordingly. 

 

13. We also performed CrossCheck analysis and have revised the manuscript 

accordingly. 

 

Hopefully with the additions and modifications made in response to the reviewers’ 

suggestions, the manuscript will now be suitable for publication in the World Journal of 

Gastroenterology. Thank you very much for your assistance. 
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